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Hello. My name is Katie Cassidy.
I have received the information regarding the increase in licensure fee’s for the state of PA.
This will be my second year renewing my license. I value the profession along with the hard
work of the board in Pennsylvania.

I have had a very small amount of time to reflect on the issue and would like to know where i
can find more information regarding the budget.
With the small amount of time i had to reflect, i am not opposed to a fee increase to some
extent. Still, I would feel comfortable with more information about where the money is
expected to make the most impact and what positive changes in our massage community can
we expect from this?
I do plan to attend the meeting but any additional information or resources you could provide
to me( and my fellow coworkers) would be appreciated. I am very happy to be a part of this
community and appreciate the time someone can take to educate me farther.
Thank you very much,
Katie Cassidy
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